
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

24th May 2024 
 
WW2 Workshop 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be hosting a special WW2 workshop on the 11th June for the year 5 children which 
is perfect for reinforcing and expanding our learning on this subject. 
 
This workshop will be an excellent opportunity to enhance our understanding with a bespoke timetable 
to enable us to reach our learning objectives, covering a range of topics, such as: 
 

 The Road to War 

 The Blitz and Air Raids 

  Evacuees 

  Rationing 
 
The full day includes genuine and replica equipment, scenery, travel, kit & equipment and historical 
interpreters to deliver the day.  It will be like having a museum in school. 
 
In order to finance the workshop, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £5.00.  The 
school has subsidized this.  If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then 
please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school business manager 
Dawn King.  Please note if school receives insufficient funds then it may have to be cancelled. 
 
Contributions can be paid online at www.scopay.com if you haven’t registered yet then you can request 
a copy of your registration code and setup information from the school office.  You can also pay cash to 
your child’s class teacher in an envelope marked with your child’s name or handed in at the school 
office. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs L Hackfath 
 

 

  

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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